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Following the announcement yesterday  

(Monday, 22 February 2021) 

 we are delighted to welcome back all students to 

Holy Family School, we can’t tell you how excited 

we are to see you all. 

We know some parents and students may be 

apprehensive about the return but we are here for 

you, if you need to speak to someone about your 

child/children returning to school please do not 

hesitate to contact us.  As you are now aware when 

you ring school there is an option to speak to 

someone from The Bridge, this is option 4 or if you 

prefer to email us direct our email address is 

thebridgeoffice@holyfamilyschool.uk. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Great Success Story 

We are delighted to share with you one of our student’s achievements. 

Jack Hanner has been a student at Holy Family since September 2016. 

During lockdown Jack had been helping out at a garage washing and 

valeting cars.  He decided to see how popular this would be if he set up 

his own business and posted on Facebook his idea.  The response was very 

positive and one man donated over £100 worth of cleaning products to 

help set Jack up. 

Jack’s business is going from strength to strength and we are very proud 

that he is part of The Bridge and congratulated him and wish him 

continued success. 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dates for your Diary: 

Monday, 1 March is the start of Eating Disorder Week 

Wednesday 3 March Mock Interviews for Year 11 & Year 10 

Students 

Wednesday, 17 March is St Patrick’s Day 

Thursday, 25 March School breaks up for Easter on  

Friday, 2 April Good Friday  

Monday, 5 April Easter Monday  

Monday, 12 April School re-opens  

Monday, 3rd May Bank Holiday  

 

 

 

School Website 

Please remember our school website has lots 

of information to help you with the return to 

school. 

www.holyfamilyschool.uk 


